
From: Soura, Christian
To: Adams, Marciamadams@oed.sc.gov

Date: 11/8/2013 1:19:15 AM
Subject: Higher Education Project Approvals

     Thanks for setting up the meeting with Jimmy next week on Deloitte's ask for FY 2014-15.
 
     On another topic, do you have time next week to talk for a few minutes about options for fast-tracking approvals for certain types 
of higher education projects?  The Governor and I met with the college/university presidents yesterday afternoon, and I drew a few 
homework assignments out of it.  I wanted to pitch a couple of ideas, if you have some time.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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